Due to restrictions on physical gatherings as a
result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic,

FOCOL HOLDINGS LIMITED

invites all Shareholders to attend its

VIRTUAL
ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING

On Thursday July 15, 2021 at 6:00pm.
Access to the virtual platform will open at
5:30pm.

Please register at https://bit.ly/focolagm

on or before July 13, 2021. After registering,

you will receive a confirmation email with your
meeting access details.

Shareholders unable to participate
virtually are asked to contact
bpinder@sunoilbahamas.com or
702-3022 on or before July 1, 2021.




